
   

 
 
 
 
 
Sent via email – registrat@oeb.ca  
 
August 5, 2022 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Young Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
Attn: Nancy Marconi, Registrar 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge”) 

Application for Renewal of Franchise Agreement  
 The Corporation of the Municipality of Leamington (“Leamington”) 
 Ontario Energy Board File No. EB-2022-0201 
 
The Corporation of the Municipality of Leamington is applying for Intervenor status in 
the above noted application. 
 
Leamington’s interest in the proceeding arises as a direct result of the fact that the 
Franchise Agreement, which Enbridge seeks to renew is with Leamington.  The 
Franchise Agreement seeks to impose costs upon the taxpayers of Leamington in 
circumstances described in the Franchise Agreement. 
 
Leamington intends to participate fully in the proceeding and will submit evidence, 
interrogatories and argument as well as cross-examine witnesses as appropriate. 
 
Leamington does not intend to seek an award of costs, unless one is sought against it. 
 
Leamington requests that copies of all materials filed in this proceeding be served on it 
as follows: 
 
Matthew Todd      Brenda Percy 
Lawyer       Clerk 
Legal and Legislatives Services    Legal and Legislative Services 
Municipality of Leamington                                            Municipality of Leamington 
111 Erie St. N.      111 Erie St. N. 
Leamington ON N8H 2Z9     Leamington ON N8H 2Z9 
mtodd@leamington.ca     clerks@leamington.ca  
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Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate 
to contact the undersigned. 
 
 
 
 
Matthew Todd, LL.B. 
Lawyer 
Legal Services 
 
T: 519-326-5761 ext. 1105 
E: mtodd@leamington.ca 

 

cc. Patrick McMahon – patrick.mcmahon@enbridge.com  
 Ruth Orton – Director, Legal & Legislative Services 
 Brenda Percy - Clerk 
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